
NOTICE OF INTENT TO SUBMIT GRANT APPLICATION AND NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARINGS. 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Livingston, City Commission intends to submit a 
grant application to the Community Development Block Grant Program for funding to 
connect the Livingston Civic Center and other area amenities to the public sewer system.  
 
Public hearings have been scheduled for Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at 5:30pm and 
Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 5:30. The hearings will be held in the Community Room of 
the City-County Complex.  
 
The purpose of these public hearings will be to solicit public comment on the afore 
mentioned matter. All are welcome. Public comments will be limited to four minutes’ 
maximum. For further information, contact Michael Kardoes (406) 823-6000, 414 East 
Callender Street, Livingston, Montana, 59047.   

 
Please publish Friday, February 15, 2019, and Friday, February 22, 2019. 


